TOWN OF PELHAM

INVITATION TO BID

Sealed Proposals for construction of the Gumpas Hill Road Culvert Reconstruction, Pelham, NH, will be
received at the Town of Pellham Selectmen’s Office, 6 Village Green, Pelham, NH, 03076 until 3:00 p.m.,
local time, on Monday February 20, 2008. Bids submitted after this time will not be accepted. Bids will
be opened at the Selectmen’s Conference Room on Tuesday March 4, 2008 at 10:00 a.m.

The Project includes the removal of an existing stone culvert and replacement with a precast concrete box
culvert, as well as approach roadway improvements. Bidding Documents will be available for viewing at
Town of Pelham Selectman’s Office, 6 Village Green, Pelham, NH, 03076 and can be picked up at
TFMoran Inc., 48 Constitution Drive, Bedford, NH 03110 starting on Monday January 28, 2008 at 12:00
noon. A nonrefundable payment of $35 per set, payable to TFMoran Inc., shall be made to cover
reproduction costs. An additional payment of $20 per set shall be required if overnight courier is
requested. Alternatively, Bidders may provide a courier account number for delivery charge.

The OWNER reserves the right to waive any informalities, to negotiate with any Bidder and to reject any
or all Bids. All Bidders shall be prequalified contractors by the NHDOT. No Bidder may withdraw his
Bid, without permission of the OWNER, within 30 days after the actual date of the opening thereof. A
Performance Bond and a Labor and Materials or Payment Bond, each in the amount of 100% of the
Contract Price, will be required of the Successful Bidder.
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